Member of the Zonta Club of Brisbane South came together at Eves on the River to enjoy fellowship, good food, good wine and great desserts as a way of celebrating our achievements in 2006-2007.  

2006 - 2007 has been a big year for the club and we look forward to another busy year in 2007-2008.

Thank you to outgoing President Glenda Alexander for organising such a fun night.
